City of Coconut Creek
InterOffice Memorandum

To: Mary C. Blasi Date: June 13, 2016
City Manager
From: Albert A. Arenal L Subject: Request Federal Forfeiture
Chief of Police % Funds $2,500

| am requesting a total of $2,500 from the Federal Forfeiture Fund. This money will be
used to purchase the following:

1 — Donation to Southwest Florida Police Chiefs Association

The Southwest Florida Police Chiefs Association is a 501 (c) (3) charitable
organization. This donation will be used to aid in support of their hosting the 2016
FPCA’'S 2016 Summer Training Conference where training sessions covering issues
facing law enforcement will be discussed.

This item falls within the provisions of the Department of Justice Guide to Equitable
Sharing for State and Local Law Enforcement Agencies Agreement for expenditure of
federal and local forfeiture funds.

As of June 13, 2016, the Finance Department’s fund reconciliation shows $42,552 .44
available in our local forfeiture account to cover this request.

Your consideration and approval of this request is greatly appreciated. If you would like
to further discuss this with me, please let me know.
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Attachments

cc:  John K. Leonard, Acting Deputy Chief of Police
Acting Captain Ryan K. Marken, SAS Bureau Commander
Jeannette Camacho, Police Legal Advisor

APPROVED DATE DENIED
/Qf\l A A/’\//M{,L/ o e
\MARY C. BLASI ' MARY C. BLASI

City Manager City Manager



